
Subject: FW: Got your message

From: Ralph Bell Jr. <helmet_laws_suck@msn.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Dennis Welbornwelborndmd@aol.com

Date: 6/7/2016 9:52:59 PM

Just wanted to let you know that a select few members from ABATE had worked this bill from the 
house and then through the Senate. Because of the many issues within this bill many times we had to 
press forward as a private citizen and not a member of ABATE. Please let the Governor know we are 
fine with this bill.

There was a difference in the section for permittee but as shown in the e-mail below Rick has taken 
care of it and it now has the same language as passed in S 689. This was one of the most hardest 
things I have ever been involved with and I am glad to see it passed.

Ralph

> From: RickFulmer@schouse.gov
> To: helmet_laws_suck@msn.com
> Subject: Got your message
> Date: Sat, 4 Jun 2016 12:42:41 +0000
>
> I was in the chamber when the moped bill came back... Was ABATE's
> efforts that made that happen!
>
> Section 3 of H.3440 changed Section 56-1-50 regarding supervision of moped and motorcycle 
permittees and reads differently than it did in S.689. The H.3440 version deletes the "moped" 
reference. I will be reconciling this with Legislative Council on Monday. Which version do you prefer if 
you get a chance to compare.
>
> Thanks, Rick
> Sent from my iPhone
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